Northwest District Office 312 S. Second Norton, KS 67654-0350



phone: 785-601-6000 fax: 785-877-2531 www.ksdot.gov

Calvin Reed, Secretary of Transportation

Laura Kelly, Governor

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Sept. 13, 2024

News Contact: Lisa Mussman, 785-874-8107, lisa.mussman@ks.gov

U.S. 24B, I-70 resurfacing planned in Sherman County

Work on a pair of resurfacing projects in Sherman County is scheduled to begin the week of Sept. 16.

The Kansas Department of Transportation will mill and overlay the 2 miles of U.S. 24B in Goodland between the K-27 junction and I-70 interchange. Traffic will be reduced to one lane through the work zone and directed by flaggers and a pilot car. Delays not exceeding 15 minutes should be anticipated.

Following completion of work on U.S. 24B, construction will begin on a 15-mile portion of I-70 starting at Exit 12 near Caruso and ending near Edson. Traffic will be reduced to one lane with a decreased speed limit in the areas where crews are actively working.

KDOT expects the projects to be completed in late October, conditions permitting.

Venture Corp., of Great Bend, is the primary contractor for both projects with a combined contract cost of \$7.9 million. For more information, contact KDOT Area Construction Manager Todd Anderson at 785-953-6011 or todd.anderson@ks.gov.

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711.

Click below to connect to KDOT's Social Networks:









